Dear Bud:

At the Nashville reunion I gave you some photos but did not identify them.

Here are some captions to go with the photos.

> See you, Manny Weber 764 squadron



My mug shot taken radio School Sioux Falls SD, (Manny Weber photo)



Lower Court Rd Trumansburg, NY

461st & 484th BG Assn. Dear bud:

I'm sorry I haven't had the opportunity to tell you how much I appreciate all of the work you and your wife have done to bring together so many memories of my days in Italy. I have had a stay in the hospital to take up my time, but have recovered completely and hope to get back in the mainstream again.

I have enclosed a photograph of my crew which you might be able to use. Identification is listed below.

Sincerely

Robert J Kieber 825 Squadron



Crew of Bob Arnholt 764 squadron, they are from top left: Bob Arnholt-P, Fred Dillard-N, and Jack Begley-C/P. Bottom row from left: John Rees (D)-E, Pete Louricas-R/ O, Don Windmuller-N/G, Jim Tessitore-U/G, James O"Rourke-G, John Ritz-G. Taken Pueblo, CO OTU December 1944. (Manny Weber photo)



Standing left to right: P-Robert J Kieber, C/P-Joseph Orell, N-Forest G Kitson Jr, and R/O Stanley Parda. Bottom row from left: W/G-Francis Urbanek, B/G-Richard McCarty, E-Irving Rosen, N/G-Chester Peacock, and T/G-Roland Perreault. Robert J Kieber photo.



Last flight of "Swee Pea," (from the Popeye cartoon character). Crew 18, Linz Mission August 24, 1944. (Manny Weber photo)